
Orange Shirt Day: Every Child Matters 

Join us on 
Wednesday September 30th and Wear  

Orange to Show Support 
for Residential School Survivors and their Families 

  

Orange Shirt Day is dedicated to commemorating the residential school 
experience; to witness and honor the healing journey of the survivors and their 

families; as well as to commit to an ongoing process of reconciliation.   
On this day, and every day, the Public Service Alliance of Canada (PSAC) North 

continues to be committed to work for true reconciliation with Indigenous 
communities. Together, let’s come in the spirit of reconciliation, hope and care 

for one another.  

This event is organized by the PSAC Nunavut Area Council and is proudly 
supported by the Nunavut Employees Union (NEU). 

 

Working for those that  
make Nunavut work 
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